From: DAVIDSON Philip [P.Davidson@hermes.co.uk]

Sent: Tuesday, 9 March 2004 3:53 AM

To: Sandy Easterbrook (E-mail)

Cc: MELVIN Colin

Subject: Comments on CGI voting report and PJC presentation

Sandy,

We are supportive of the points you intend to make to the PJC tomorrow. In particular, two governance provisions: to reintroduce annual appointment of the auditors and to introduce a non-binding vote on a company's remuneration policy. 

In the U.K., investors rarely vote en masse against the appointment of auditors but we believe the fact that shareholders can do so provides an additional check. It also serves as a useful reminder to auditors as to who really employs them. 

The effects of the remuneration policy vote are well documented in the UK. One effect is that shareholders are much more involved in the design of incentive schemes and much greater notice is taken of the alignment of directors' and shareholders' interests. 

Please find attached comments by Peter Butler in support of your report which he is happy to be made public.

Regards

Philip

Philip Davidson 

Hermes Pensions Management Ltd 

Lloyds Chambers, 1 Portsoken St, London, E1 8HZ 

Tel (Direct): 020 7680 2314 

Fax (Direct): 020 7680 2594 

E-Mail: p.davidson@hermes.co.uk 
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